Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
Division of Emergency Management
Advertisement in FAR for RFI-DEM-19-20-025

Notice of Request for Information
Request for Information RFI-DEM-19-20-025
Debris Monitoring
The Division of Emergency Management announces a request for information published via the Vendor Bid System (VBS). Access the VBS at: http://vbs.dms.state.fl.us/vbs/main_menu.

Important Dates:

Date and Time: April 9, 2020, 5:00 p.m.
Event: Questions Due to Procurement Officer via Email

Date and Time: April 13, 2020, 5:00 p.m.
Event: Answers to Vendor Questions Posted via VBS

Date and Time: April 21, 2020, 5:00 p.m.
Event: Responses Due to Procurement Officer via Email

This Request for Information (RFI) seeks information from experienced, qualified Vendors offering personnel, services, and equipment to perform automated debris monitoring of debris hauling operations after a catastrophic event. When a disaster event occurs that produces large amounts of debris, effective coordination to monitor and document debris removal operations from the point of debris collection to final disposition is crucial to ensure that operations are efficient, effective, and in compliance with all applicable guidance.

For more information, contact the Procurement Officer: Justin Payne, Florida Division of Emergency Management, 2555 Shumard Oak Blvd, Tallahassee, FL 32399, Phone: (850)815-4621 Email: Justin.Payne@em.myflorida.com.
